Good Morning,
| would like to address the possible Homeless Hub at 705 Fanshawe Park Rd.

Attached to the motel is a FAMILY run pub, The Black Pearl Pub. This lovely family has
been serving the community for almost 12 years. | would like you to take in to
consideration the effect it would have on their business and personal lives.

The pub was able to survive Covid and stay afloat only to be handed another potential
hurdle to possibly overcome.

If the motel is turned into a Homeless Hub they will loose their lively hood. They will be
putting the staff out of jobs and the family out of job and a business they have poured
their heart and souls into for the past 12 years.

It's time for us to stand as a community and save another small business from going
under.

Please help save The Black Pearl Pub!

Warmest Regards,
Jen France



